
Sent: Thursday, 6 March 2008 5:20 PM 

To: Grocery Prices Inquiry 

Subject: Submission to the ACCC Grocery Prices Inquiry 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Please accept my submission regarding the ACCC inquiry into grocery 

prices. 

 

 

I ask for the following issues to be considered in the inquiry. 

 

1. Are grocery prices rising in order to maintain growing retail 

company profits? 

 

 

2. Are consumers paying more for groceries in order to obtain "cheaper" 

petrol prices? 

 

I thank the ACCC for the opportunity to forward my submission and look 

forward to real consumer benefits as a result of the inquiry. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ivan Jeray 

Katoomba NSW  

 

 


